
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Madrid, February 11th of 2010 
 
 

Presentation of 2009 results and business plan for 2010-2014 
 
 
Red Eléctrica Corporación will release its FY2009 results next 25th of February 
before market opening. 
 
Additionally, the Company will hold a presentation to discuss its full year results 
and the strategy for 2010-2014. Mr. Luis Atienza, Chairman and CEO of Red 
Eléctrica, together with Ms. Esther Rituerto, Chief Financial Officer, will host the 
presentation. 
 
This event will take place on Thursday February 25 at 10:30 (Madrid time) in the 
headquarters of Red Eléctrica Corporación (Paseo del Conde de los Gaitanes, 
177 ▪ Alcobendas - Madrid). 
 
Due to internal procedures, we kindly request you to send a personal 
confirmation (name, company and ID) of attendance to the presentation no later 
than Monday 22 by 17:30 (Madrid time) - email: relacioninversores@ree.es 
 
The presentation can be followed in real time via webcast through the web site 
of the Company: www.ree.es. 

 


